
STAFF REPORT 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:   Chris Foley, Maintenance Superintendent 

Date:   January 30, 2025 

Subject: Surplus Property & Disposition Report - 2024 

RECOMMENDATION   

It is recommended that the Board adopt a resolution accepting the 2024 Surplus Property 
and Disposition Report 

DISCUSSION   

As part of the surplus policy staff is required to provide the board with a summary. The 
goal is to provide a transparent and fair method to dispose of surplus items while 
maximizing the value received from the sale of the surplus inventory. The 2024 Surplus 
Property Surplus and Disposition Report contains a summary of the items sold during 
2024.  These assets have been deemed no longer useable/utilized at the District. The 
Maintenance team completed a thorough inventory review and advertised items for resale 
at GovDeals. 

• GovDeals (3rd party website) processes transactions: GovDeals is an online 
marketplace for governmental agencies to sale surplus assets to the public on a secure and 
transparent platform. GovDeals posts the items on their website and the fees are all 
paid by the buyer of the item. By using a 3rd party site it eliminates even the 
perception of unfair sales.   

• The District received $47,677 in the disposition of assets in 2024 which were posted 
to the general fund(see detailed list below). 

• The system works well and allows staff an efficient method for disposing of assets 
while maximizing the value of surplus assets. 



Items Sold on GovDeals Price 

Taylor Dunn Cart $335 
2004 Chevrolet Silverado $5,400 
2016 Kenworth Jetter Truck $30,000 
Dionex lab equipment $825 
Big Tex Trailer $1,325 
Air Compressor with trailer & Jack 
Hammer $3,701 
Lot of PLC parts $131 
2015 Ford F250 $5,010 
Pump $130 
Swing Check valves-3 $500 
Lot of tools $320 

Total $47,677 

FUNDING 
Revenue Deposited in District General Fund 
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